
 
 

Mrs Jo Heywood, Headmistress, and the Heathfield Fellowship 

request the pleasure of your company at 

 

 Christmas Cocktails 
 

on Thursday 21st  November 2013 at 6pm 

 

at the Lansdowne Club,  

9 Fitzmaurice Place 

Mayfair 

London W1J 5JD 

 

Old Girls are welcome to attend with parents and partners 
 

 

     

RSVP: Joanna Meeson Heathfield School Ascot SL5 8BQ Tel: 01344 898326 

    Email: jmeeson@heathfieldschool.net 



 
 

The Work of  

The Heathfield Fellowship 

 

The Heathfield Fellowship helps Old Girls to maintain their link with the School and each other 

in the UK and around the world. The Fellowship exists to support both the School and all pupils 

of Heathfield past and present. 

The Fellowship aims to foster ties and friendships between girls long after leaving School. As 

well as running events for Old Girls, the Fellowship also supports annual bursaries for girls 

should they have difficulty affording the full school fees. The Fellowship also invites 

applications from the UVI Form to support their gap year activities.  

 

The Fellowship is run by a committee and is a registered charity (No. 1135865) with a full 

constitution. Your support would be extremely valuable and is greatly appreciated.   
 

 

 

www.heathfieldschool.net 


